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Wongan Hills Sports and Community Co-Location Project

This Project would not be possible without the 
support of the following:

Ÿ The support and collaboration of all 
sporting and community groups within our 
Shire.

Ÿ The Community and Volunteers of the 
Shire of Wongan-Ballidu and surrounding 
areas, including those volunteers, 
community members, local businesses and 
representatives of all sporting and 
community groups within the area that 
carted an estimated 10,000 cubic metres of 
sand.

Ÿ The Colocation Steering Committee: Don 
Sadler, Jeff Brennan, Megan Pawsey, Matt 
Sewell and Stuart Taylor.

financial support of:

Wongan-Ballidu Community Fitness Club

This Project is made possible through the 

Wongan Hills Sport and Recrea�on Council

Tennis Australia

Kondut Greater Sports Council

Wongan Hills Community Associa�on

Wongan Hills Tennis Club

Dept. of Local Government, Sport & Cultural
Industries:  Community Sport & Recrea�on
Facili�es Fund (CSRFF)

Lo�erywest

The Shire of Wongan-Ballidu

Terracing site works - 
new tennis courts

At an on-site meeting on 9 October, Alan Hart, Karl Mickle, 
Stephen Casey and Bruce Mitchell of the Shire, together with 
Matt Sewell of the Co-location Steering Committee, 
Susannah Sellars of WB Hockey and Alan Bear of Drifters 
Hockey met to mark out the repositioned  hockey eld.  The 
group also determined the residual area of the existing oval to 
be reclaimed. 

The Shire has also offered the Sports Council the use of the 
Civic Centre for the end-of-year Business Sundowner event.  
This ensures the Sports Council, together with the CWA are 
still able to host this signicant fundraising event.

The sand pad for the new meeting room has been prepared, 
and the builder has now commenced demolition of ablution 
facilities in the main building.  

The project is progressing to plan.  As agreed with the builders, 

the plaques on the main hall wall were removed for safe 
storage prior to demolition work commencing.  The freezers 
and storage units were also removed from the cool rooms.  
Thanks to Sports Council’s Pavillion Manager Sandra Dowsett 
for her role in arranging this.






	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3

